ADDENDUM No. 2
RFP No. 21-03
Storage Area Network (SAN) Replacement

Updated Due Date: March 4, 2021 at 2:00 P.M. (local time)

The information contained herein shall take precedence over the original documents and all
previous addenda (if any) and is appended thereto. This Addendum includes one (1) page.

The Proposer is to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 2, including all attachments
in its Proposal by so indicating in the proposal that the addendum has been received.
Proposals submitted without acknowledgement of receipt of this addendum may be
considered non-conforming.

The following forms provided within the RFP Document should be included in submitted
proposal:

e Attachment B — City of Ann Arbor Non-Discrimination Declaration of Compliance
¢ Attachment C — City of Ann Arbor Living Wage Declaration of Compliance
e Attachment D - Vendor Conflict of Interest Disclosure Form of the RFP Document

Proposals that fail to provide these completed forms listed above upon proposal opening
may be rejected as non-responsive and may not be considered for award.

. CORRECTIONS/ADDITIONS/DELETIONS

Changes to the RFP documents which are outlined below are referenced to a page or Section in
which they appear conspicuously. Offerors are to take note in its review of the documents and
include these changes as they may affect work or details in other areas not specifically referenced
here.

All mentions As provided in RFP No. 21-03 Document:
Proposal Due Date: February 11, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. (local time)
Tentative Interviews (if needed): Week of March 1, 2021

As updated herein:
Proposal Due Date: March 4, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. (local time)

Tentative Interviews (if needed): Week of March 22, 2021
Comment: The Due Date and Time for responses to this RFP and the Tentative Interview dates
have been changed as indicated above. These changes are to accommodate a Non-Disclosure
Agreement (NDA) process to allow the City to disclose details of a technical nature that may be
sensitive to the security of the City’s network. Note that all other dates are unchanged. Please
reach out to Jen Grimes (jgrimes@aZ2gov.org) to obtain the NDA that will be required before
additional technical details can be provided to interested parties.

Offerors are responsible for any conclusions that they may draw from the information contained
in the Addendum.
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